
ALSEA SCHOOL 
Weekly Bulletin 

November 4-November 8, 2024 

MONDAY, November 4 
BREAKFAST: French Toast Sticks 
LUNCH: Cheesy Tear Apart w/Marinara 

TUESDAY, November 5 
BREAKFAST: Breakfast Sandwich 
LUNCH: Creamy Mac & Cheese 

WEDNESDAY, November 6 
BREAKFAST: Buttermilk Bar 
LUNCH: Orange Chicken & Rice 

4:00-7:00pm Parent Teacher Conferences 

THURSDAY, November 7 EARLY RELEASE for K-12: Release time is 12:35 
BREAKFAST: Muffin 

LUNCH: Corn Dog 

1:30pm Parent Teacher Conferences begin 

2:00pm Wellness Fair 

FRIDAY, November 8, NO SCHOOL 



On The Horizon: 
NOVEMBER 11- NO SCHOOL, in honor of Veterans Day. This means we 

WILL HAVE SCHOOL on Friday, November 15 

NOVEMBER 12- School Board Meeting at 6 pm 

NOVEMBER 13- Red Cross Blood Drive held here at Alsea School 

NOVEMBER 15- Squishtivities at our Alsea Pups Preschool 

NOVEMBER 15- SCHOOL IN SESSION 

****************************************************************** 
Charlotte Sparkles Webb created a web of 298 books read (for K-2nd grade Readers) and 
690 minutes (for our 3rd-6th) through the month of October. She is so tickled with 
our readers, that she invited her friend, TIM TURKEY, to come hang out in the 
front office for the thankful month of november. Readers will receive feathers 
for books read/minutes logged in and they will add those feathers to Tim’s 
Turkey Body! Gobble Gobble up some good books! If we beat our 298 AND 690 
marks during the month of November, some sort of celebration will commence! 
Parents: the overall goal is to get our learners reading for *enjoyment for at 
least 15 minutes a day outside of the school day! LISTENING to a parent or older 
sibling read will “count” on the daily log as well. *enjoyment may eventually 
come. Building habits can be a challenge and, early on, it may feel like a lot of 
effort - but surely enjoyment will follow! 

****************************************************************** 
We are publishing the weekly bulletin online this year, but if you prefer a 

paper copy, let me know and I will send one home with your child. Same 

goes for the monthly lunch menu. There are times when having a paper copy 

just simply works best. Let me know and I will happily accommodate, 
Miss Carol, Front Office Secretary 

****************************************************************** 




